
Weekly Overview
Thank you to everyone who has joined us for our Christmas performances this week. The 

children did a fantastic job and it was lovely to share it with so many parents and carers. 

Thank you for a wonderful Autumn Term at Girnhill and we look forward to what 2024 has in 

store. From all of us at Girnhill, have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Here are some photos of what has taken place in each class this week:

Girnhill Infant School
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﻿

Hedgehogs have been using their 

number talk skills in Maths.

﻿

Squirrels have enjoyed their 

sensory activities this week

﻿

Badgers are loving reading for 

pleasure and sharing stories.

﻿

Rabbits have been working 

together to create their class 

bauble.

﻿

Otters loved the reindeer run 

sponsored event.

﻿

Foxes enjoyed their reindeer run.



Weekly Attendance
 

The class with the best attendance this week is FOXES!

Christmas Week in School
The children had so much fun celebrating in school this week with our Christmas activities 

such as Reindeer Run, Performances, Party Day, Santa Samba and Festive Fun!

Class Weekly Percentage

Badgers 88.00%

Rabbits 93.75%

Otters 87.50%

Foxes

98.52%



Dates for the Diary

Raffle Tickets
Please see below the winning raffle ticket numbers:

Easy Fundraising
Thank you so much to everyone who has already donated to school through the Easy 

Fundraising app. If you haven’t already done so please check out the information below to 

sign up and register!

Girnhill Infant School is now registered with Easy UK, so over 7,000 brands will now donate to 

us for FREE every time you use Easy UK. Just follow the three easy steps below to give your 

support!

Date Activity

Friday 22nd December School closes for Christmas holidays

Monday 8th January School reopens

Christmas Pudding and Bucks Fizz - 46 to 50
Victoria Biscuits - 100 to 105
Light Up Wicker Heart - 236 to 240
Yankee Candle - 191 to 195
Large Scented Candle - 11 to 15
Small Scented Candle - 31 to 35
Wooden House Decoration (donated by Fern & Pebble - fernandpebble.com) - 286 to 290
Wooden House Decoration (donated by Fern & Pebble - fernandpebble.com) - 391 to 395
Wooden Animal Set (donated by Fern & Pebble - fernandpebble.com) - 36 to 40

Wooden Animal Set (donated by Fern & Pebble - fernandpebble.com) - 271 to 275

https://l.instagram.com/?u=http%3A%2F%2Ffernandpebble.com%2F&e=AT2Vt3lpX0t_M2Mg5xbpkXsnWMcfDaHn0Nl2BndLUZw6vhIu6YVEk7odaRMrcViSyMwAfr8ACX0edeMrH6CCPYXNYWB8p5jF
https://l.instagram.com/?u=http%3A%2F%2Ffernandpebble.com%2F&e=AT2Vt3lpX0t_M2Mg5xbpkXsnWMcfDaHn0Nl2BndLUZw6vhIu6YVEk7odaRMrcViSyMwAfr8ACX0edeMrH6CCPYXNYWB8p5jF
https://l.instagram.com/?u=http%3A%2F%2Ffernandpebble.com%2F&e=AT2Vt3lpX0t_M2Mg5xbpkXsnWMcfDaHn0Nl2BndLUZw6vhIu6YVEk7odaRMrcViSyMwAfr8ACX0edeMrH6CCPYXNYWB8p5jF
https://l.instagram.com/?u=http%3A%2F%2Ffernandpebble.com%2F&e=AT2Vt3lpX0t_M2Mg5xbpkXsnWMcfDaHn0Nl2BndLUZw6vhIu6YVEk7odaRMrcViSyMwAfr8ACX0edeMrH6CCPYXNYWB8p5jF


https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/girnhill-infant-school/

Polite Reminder
A polite reminder to our parents with regards to parking when dropping off and picking up 

children from school. Please be courteous and respectful to local residents at drop off and 

pick up time both at the front of school and at the Verner side of school.

Social Media
Please follow us on our social media platforms to see any key information and weekly 

learning that is taking place in school.

Miss Robinson, Headteacher

 @IPMATGirnhill

  Girnhill Infant School  

Thank you!

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/girnhill-infant-school/

